
From: Soura, Christian
To: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Date: 9/27/2012 9:26:11 AM
Subject: RE: PBF Meeting

                Yeah, Monday at 4 would be good.  Thanks.  Josh and I were just talking about this a couple days ago, 
actually.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Earley, Jimmy 

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 2:53 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: PBF Meeting
 
Christian,
 
I know you are swamped with the budget, but would you have an hour either Monday (the 1st) at 4:00 or early 
Tuesday morning for a presentation on the PBF module?  IBM and their sub, Optimal,  are in town and I want them to 
give you and Josh an overview of the project.  Les Boles and Marcia also would attend.
 
Just let me know if either date/time will work.
 
Thanks,
 
Jimmy
 
 
 
 
 
Jimmy Earley
SC Budget and Control Board
Director, Division of State Information Technology
4430 Broad River Road
Columbia, SC 29210
jearley@cio.sc.gov
803.896.0222
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